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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 
[Kindergarten I - Class XII] 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Sub: School Office ONLINE from 9.5.2021 to 11.5.2021 & Information on Eid-Al-Fitr 
Holidays 
 
Greetings from Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir. 
 
As per the recent directives from the Supreme Committee, please be informed that the 
school will operate only ONLINE from 9th May, 2021 to 11th May, 2021.  
 
School will remain closed during Eid Al Fitr holidays. As announced by the Ministry of 
Labour, Oman, the holidays will begin from 12th May, 2021 and will end either on 15th 
May, 2021 or 17th May, 2021, depending on sighting of the moon. (Source: Times of 
Oman, dated 04.05.2021) 
 
Please be informed that there will be no physical activity in the school, including the 
distribution of books from 9th May, 2021 until the end of Eid Al Fitr holidays. Hence kindly 
refrain from visiting the school premises during the mentioned days. 
 
The School office will resume work, physically, after the holidays. You will be notified on 
the date, time and venue for collection of books, accordingly.   
 
This is for your kind information.  
 
Thank you. 
 

With best wishes and warm regards. 
 
 
 
 
D. N. Rao 

Principal 


